
Commencement 
2025

Dear Faculty, Staff and Administrators,

     You are invited as members of the Santa Barbara City College family to the 74th 
Annual Commencement ceremony on Friday, May 23, 2025 at 5 p.m. on La Playa Field.

     Please Save the Date. Visit the SBCC Commencement link for details and 
information.

     Thank you for serving in such an important role in this rite of passage for our Santa 
Barbara City College graduates and their families. This is a momentous occasion and we 
will be honored to have you in attendance to celebrate our graduates’ hard work and 
dedication. I hope you will join us!

Sincerely,
Christopher K. Johnson
Associate Dean, Santa Barbara City College

Friday, May 23 at 5 p.m. PST

https://www.sbcc.edu/studentlife/commencement.php
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